

Jakarta, May 7th 2018

Dear Sir,

I would like to send my appreciation to you and. CooLED for supplying LED lamps in our yard lighting mast and street lamp posts.

Since they were installed two years ago, our yard illumination has improved significantly. Terminal operations productivity and safety is better now.

Most importantly, the lamps are very reliable, so we have reduced maintenance on them.

Thank you again and we would consider CooLED products favorably when considering for future purchases

Regards,

Dida Darojat

Vice President of Engineering Port of Tanjung Priok

PT. Pelabuhan Tanjung Priok
Jl. Raya Pelabuhan No. 9 Tanjung Priok, Jakarta
Telepon : (021) 4301080 (25 saluran)
Fax : (021) 4372947
Website : http://www.priokport.co.id
E-mail : priok@inaport2.co.id